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      Very early in my career as a 
bodybuilding journalist, back in the late 
1970’s and early 1980’s, Peary Rader, editor, 
owner and publisher of Iron Man  magazine 
and Iron Man Publishing Company in 
Alliance, Nebraska allowed me the 
opportunity to write four books relating to 
bodybuilding and powerlifting. 
 
     Of the four books that I penned for the 
Iron Man Publishing Company, Special 
Advice To The Bodybuilder was a favorite 
read with the  Iron Man subscribers and 
thusly represented the pinnacle of my writing 
career up to that particular time.   
 
     On the following page is the ad for my 
books which appeared in the bi-monthly 
issues of Iron Man magazine for many years.   
 



 



     My book Special Advice To The 
Bodybuilder has been out of print for many 
years now but through the medium of 
cyberspace technology I am now able to 
bring this rare out of print book to you at no 
cost. It begins on the next page. Enjoy!  

 



 































































































































 































































































































































 


